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 Family & Friends of Hebden Green School (FFoHGS)
              

Dear Parents and Carers


Family & Friends of Hebden Green School are adopting a new constitution to enable obtaining charity status an easier process.
We use ‘Parentkind’ for insurance and support with events etc and they have a constitution we can adopt; it has been approved by the charity commission and is more appropriate for PTA’s and Friend groups than the one we currently use.

A copy of the new constitution will be attached to this email, it will also be available to read at reception and on the school website for 21 working days.
If there are no objections to the new constitution within that period it will be adopted by FFoHGS at the next meeting.

The Team would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for supporting all our events. We raised a huge £1900 at the summer fair which is going towards refurbishing the main hall.


With kind regards
 

FFoHGS Team 
Hebden Green School 
Woodford Lane West 
Winsford
CW7 4EJ 
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